
"Cannabis enforcement both through code enforcement and the Sheriff's 
office has been woefully understaffed. With the upcoming changes in the 
ordinance we could begin to see improvements in this area. However it will 
take an investment. We could use funds towards up-to-date and real time 
satellite imaging which would decrease the personnel time and the use of 
aircraft needed to make decisions and prioritization. This would also be an 
area we could strategically invest in and reap the benefits for future 
sustainable service. Simply stated, we have several areas which could be 
improved upon." 

 

I support the Sheriff and as a County we need to have to tools to move 
forward with Cannabis. Cannabis industry needs to be on a even playing field, 
with everyone following the rules. This will help the county get there.  
 

Please help the Sheriff help our communities, 
 

Katie Delbar 

 

 


